
 
   

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 JULY RE-OPEN – WEDNESDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 
   

TRAINING DAY CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 
   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER RE-OPEN – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 
   

CHRISTMAS CLOSE – FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER RE-OPEN – TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 

 

 
Excellent news! 

We can confirm that we have re-booked 
our 5B tickets for London and will be 

going on Thursday 14th July. 
The plans for morning drop-off are 

exactly the same as before, with children 
arriving at school between 7 and 

7.10am. They will be taking part in the 
same activities as planned.  

A slight change is that the train will not 
arrive back at Halifax Train Station until 
22.45 which means that the collection 
from school/drop off at home options 

will be slightly later too. 
As always, if you have any questions 
then please do not hesitate to get in 

touch with school. 
A reminder that 5W go this Thursday 7th 

July. 

It’s been a pleasure! 

 

After a lovely presentation on 

Wednesday morning, we say 

goodbye to some of our Year 6 

children who will start as ‘Year 

7s’ at  

Trinity Academy next  

Monday 4 July. Every Year 6 child 

received a hoodie. 

The children did themselves 

proud with a fantastic celebration 

followed by a buffet lunch. Good 

luck to them all as they move on. 

 

S C H O O L                                                               H O L I D A Y S 

SCHOOL REPORTS 
I have now read and written 

over 430 school reports in the 

last month- they are amazing 

and will be a lovely end of year 

treat for families. As soon as 

KS2 SATs results are with us we 

will complete Y6 reports and 

then will get reports to parents 

and carers- any TAH pupils’ 

reports will go home via 

siblings or in the post! 

 

TRANSITION DAY – MONDAY 4 JULY 2022 

Parents’ evening 
We had superb attendance for our first ‘face to 

face’ parents’ evening for over 2 years on Tuesday. 
It was lovely to see parents/carers back in school! 
If you were unable to attend, please contact your 
child’s teacher or the school office and make an 

alternative appointment. 
Thank you 

TRANSITION DAY   
 

MONDAY 4 JULY 2022 
 

Nursery (22/23) 



  

 

  

BOOKING LINE IS OPEN FROM TUESDAY 5 JULY 2022 



 
NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 


